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Laura Dorbeck

From: Sandford, Ian <Ian.Sandford@islington.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 May 2022 14:57

To: Laura Dorbeck

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/1515/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports 

of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Laura 

 

Thank you for notifying Public Health of Variation or Removal of Condition(s) for Planning application 2022/1515/P 

(Belgrove House Belgrove Street London WC1H 8AA). 

 

From a public health perspective I have no comments on these changes. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Ian Sandford 

Public Health Strategist 

Camden and Islington Public Health 

 

M: 0771 006 4844 

 

Camden Council                     Islington Council 

5 Pancras Square                   222 Upper Street 

London                                    London 

N1C 4AG                                  N1 1XR 

 

www.camden.gov.uk           www.islington.gov.uk 

 

From: Laura Dorbeck <Laura.Dorbeck@camden.gov.uk>  

Sent: 26 April 2022 21:24 

To: Sandford, Ian <Ian.Sandford@islington.gov.uk> 

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/1515/P 

 

 

[External]  

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2022/1515/P 

 

Y587922 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail 

is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material 

from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells 

you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 
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This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you have received it in error, please contact the sender and delete 

the material from your computer. Please be aware that information in this email may be confidential, legally 

privileged and/or copyright protected.  


